
 

 

OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY BOARD 5 MARCH 2019 – UPDATE ON RECENT 

WORK OF CRIME AND DISORDER SUB-COMMITTEE 

The Sub-Committee will be meeting on the 28 February 2019, during which they will 

receive information on performance against indicators and will be requested to note 

the contents of the report and to consider the performance information required 

going forward. 

At their meeting, Members will be requested to note the Strategic Assessment 2018.  

The Strategic Assessment uses data from partner agencies as well as publicly-

available information to consider crime levels and trends in Havering.  Members will 

receive a presentation on the findings of the Strategic Assessment which will be 

used to refresh the Havering Community Safety Plan 2017-20. 

The Sub-Committee will receive a report which sets out a brief background to the 

Modern Slavery Act 2015, outlining the duties it places on local authorities and 

specifying different types of modern day slavery.  The report will provide a brief 

account of what is happening in Havering and the wider London context along with 

plans for next steps.   

Members of the Sub-Committee topic group continue their work scrutinising serious 

youth violence and knife crime in Havering. 

 

Councillor Bob Perry, 

Chairman, Crime and Disorder Sub-Committee 

 

 


